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JURUPA VALLEY, CA ‐ The Jurupa Unified School District and the Jurupa Area Recreation and
Park District partnered to provide Del Sol Academy students with access to approximately two acres
of Esplanade Park, including the ball field. 

“I am so grateful for our longstanding cooperative relationship with JARPD and grateful to the board
of directors for supporting this joint use agreement,” stated JUSD Superintendent Dr. Trenton
Hansen. “JARPD and Jurupa Unified have a shared mission to provide services and facilities that
benefit the children and families of Jurupa Valley. This agreement is a perfect example of how we
can work together to provide the very best for our community.”

“JARPD is happy we were able to help provide additional outdoor activity space for the children of
Del Sol Academy. The ongoing partnerships between JUSD and JARPD help both agencies provide
better services to our residents” stated Colby Diuguid, JARPD General Manager, adding “The park
and school site were originally designed with joint use in mind”. 

The newly-available outdoor space allows Del Sol students additional recreational opportunities. To
protect student safety during school hours, fencing will be installed separating the reserved area
from the general park. A temporary fence is currently in place and permanent fencing will be installed
this fall. The general public will continue to have access to the full park during non-school hours.
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